Norley CE Primary School

Newsletter

THIS WEEK (W/C 7TH JULY 2025

United Utilities Assembly & Workshops

We are looking forward to welcoming United Utilities on Thursday who will be visiting school to deliver an assembly and class workshops on water safety, the water cycle and saving water.

KeyStrings

We are very excited to be welcoming KeyStrings back to school on Friday for an afternoon of music and inspiration.

WHAT'S COMING UP?

July

7th to 11th - Year 6 £5 challenge week (don't

forget pocket money!)

9th - Year 6 Leavers' Party

10th - Class 3 cake sale

11th - KeyStrings

12th - Leavers Lunch (more details to follow)

17th - Y6 Leavers Service in Church at 2pm

18th - Whole school trip to Speke Hall

18th - School closes for Summer - **3.15pm**.

NEWS

Change of Catering Provider

Catering from September will be provided by Chartwells. A provisional menu has been distributed. Please ensure the Medical Diet Request Form is completed at your earliest convenience should your child require this.

New Administration Systems

Thank you in advance for your understanding as we transition to new administration systems.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS

Uniform

Please ensure that the Uniform Policy continues to be followed. Black socks and trainers are not part of our Uniform Policy.

After-School Clubs

This week is the last week of afterschool clubs.

ParentPay

Please ensure balances are paid as soon as possible - thank you.

KS2 Golf Festival

LAST WEEK

Well done to the children who represented our school in the KS2 Golf Festival at Helsby Golf Club on Thursday. They had a wonderful time!

Transition

Children spent time transitioning to their new classes ahead of September, and we hope they now feel prepared and excited for the year ahead. Our Year 6 children appear to be enjoying their transition days to high school.

Norley School Choir

We're so proud of our Choir, who sang beautifully with the Ashton Sings Choir at Kingsley Community Centre on Saturday. A huge thank you to all the parents and carers for your support and for bringing the children.





Norley CE Primary School

Newsletter

PTFA NEWS

Whole School Visit to Speke Hall

Thank you to all the parents who have donated so generously this year to the fundraising efforts of the PTFA. Due to the success of everyone's efforts the PTFA are fully funding our end of term trip to Speke Hall for all children. The PTFA hope the children have a fantastic day!

Autograph Books

Thank you to the PTFA for purchasing and distributing the Leavers Autograph Books. The children are thrilled to have received them and are collating memories over the next two weeks.

ATTENDANCE

Last week's attendance:

Whole School: 97.3%

Class 1: 97.3% Class 2: 95.3% Class 3: 99.7%

Thank you for supporting your child's education by avoiding unauthorised leave during term time.



STAY IN TOUCH

01928 788471

admin@norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk

https://www.norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/

facebook.com/norleyceprimary/

o instagram.com/norleyceprimary

CHRISTIAN DISTINCTIVENESS

Christian Value

The Christian Value we are working on this half-term is Thankfulness.

"Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good." - Psalm 107:1

Prayers

We pray for calm and focus as we finish the school year. Help us to be kind, do our best, and enjoy these last busy couple of weeks.